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But first - stay
updated!
KEEPING  UP  WITH  K -T

If you haven't already, we ask you to

send your Lieutenant Governor the

contact information for your club,

particularly if you've had a change in

officers or sponsors. In addition, please

keep in touch and follow our

Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook at

@ktkeyclub!  Share any service project

images you have, and anything else

you'd like to flaunt!

 

@ktkeyclub

follow us at:

E



H I  T H E R E !
 

Happy June! As we officially

close out on the previous

school year, I'd like to take a

moment to say wow! What

an incredible year of Key

Club it has been, and what

an enlightening three

months it has been for

myself as Governor. I'm

immensely proud of all K-T

has accomplished in the 

 
 

past year, and I cannot wait to see what the future holds for us

all. I'm a proud Governor always! June has been a buffer month

for me in terms of Key Club. I had  GATC last month, ICON next,

and it's been a great month focusing completely on my home

district, K-T. Outside of Key Club, I've attended Volunteer Girls

State, the Hugh O'Brien Youth Leadership Seminar, and the

National Speech and Debate Tournament. Quite busy! The good

news is that these events will be concluding in the upcoming

week. I might be busy now; however, as always, if you have any

questions at all for me at any  

point this month, you can

always email me at

ashley@ktkey.org and I will

get back to you as soon as I

can! The Board has our

Summer Board in a week

and ICON in a little over

three weeks. We can't wait

for both!

 



R E M I N D E R S
 

Just because school is out,

however, service isn't!

Continue to pay it forward

this summer by volunteering

wherever you can, whenever

you can. I read a recent

article that said giving back

actually makes you happier!

So defeat that summer

slump by getting out there

and lending a hand in your

 
 

community. Additionally, your Lieutenant Governor will be in

contact with you regarding a Divisional Council Meeting

sometime in the near future. They are super fun! I went to mine a

few weeks ago and it was so nice to meet some nearby Key

Clubbers! I have heard wonderful things on both ends--and you

will most definitely enjoy yours at yours! As always. if you haven't

already, please send your club's contact information to your

Lieutenant Governor so we can establish great communication

early on! We want to talk to you and help where we can, and I

promise you we're friendly. 

Oh! Also, the two pictures on

this page are from a trip to

Hong Kong a few years ago.

Much like myself, you too

should send any and all

pictures relating to service

and Key Club to our social

media so we can share how

amazing you are! Come on,

you know you want to!

-  A s h l e y  S .



That's all
for now!

As always, if you have
questions for me, reach

out to me at  
ashley@ktkey.org!

And remember to
follow our social
medias at 
@ktkeyclub
on Instagram, Twitter,
Snapchat, and
Facebook!

'Til next month!


